
From: Chua Xiong [mailto:chua_xiong07@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2020 11:20 PM 
To: Graybar, Matthew (CI-StPaul) <Matthew.Graybar@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Parking pad at 35 Winthrop 
 
To whom in may concern:  
 
 The parking pad on 35 Winthrop is well done and it helps keep cars off the street. 35 Winthrop is at a 
crossing where bus stops are so it’s nice to not have any vehicles parked on the side to help with traffic 
flow. Especially in the winter when the roads are icy and covered in snow.  I support the parking pad on 
35 Winthrop.  
 
 
Neighbors at 2164 Mitchell Ave  
 
 
 
From: Tong Thao [mailto:tongthao88@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 15, 2020 12:29 PM 
To: Graybar, Matthew (CI-StPaul) <Matthew.Graybar@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Variance request 
 
Hi my name is Tong Thao  
I live on 59 Winthrop St N Saint Paul, Mn 55119. I writing this letter on behalf of 35 Winthrop St N Saint 
Paul, Mn 55119 about the parking extension that was recently build on the property. I went and inspect 
for myself and don't see anything wrong with the parking extension. It was well made and I think it will 
eliminate car from parking in the street, which will help city for a better snow plow. I willingly support 
the parking extension that being done on 35 Winthrop St N.   
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